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March 2, 2018

Mr. Matthew Gagerman
425 Huehl Road Building Two
Northbrook, IL 60062

Dear Mr. Gagerman:
The Department has approved the additional services application for selling cell phone accessories
in Illinois licensed currency exchanges. This approval includes cell phone accessories such as phone

chargers, ear bids, protective cases and batteries.

Please feel to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
q. > %

Tom Lydon
Supervisor
Currency Exchange Section
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